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Membership Report  
 
 
Membership renewals were suspended from March 2020 at the onset of the Covid lockdown 
emergency as of course we were unable to meet in person to fulfil a conventional programme of 
events. 
 
The unexpired portion of each individual’s membership was noted and this will be reapplied when 
normal activities resume.  
 
So, for example if a member’s subscription would have been due in June 2020 (three months into 
lockdown) and we restart from mid July 2021, their renewal would fall in mid-October. This avoids 
the administrative impact of simply restarting everyone on the same date. 
 
We are very grateful to those members who had automatic payments set up and maintained them 
over the year - these fees have been treated as donations to STC. 
 
Numerically, the position as the beginning of Lockdown is that we had 59 paid up members. 
 
The total number of people on our Mailchimp marketing list at the time of writing is 911. 
 
 
Terry Wynne 
Membership Secretary  
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